
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL

COUNCIL 20th November 2019

NOTICE OF MOTION

The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor R. Hunter:

Restoring pride, improving bus shelters

Council recognises that many of Bromsgrove’s existing bus shelters are in poor 
condition and need upgrading or removing where they are no longer in use. The 
current budget only enables the council to upgrade 1 out of the 44 bus shelters it is 
responsible for each year which is insufficient. 
 
Council resolves to ask the Cabinet to undertake a full review of bus shelter 
provision and bus shelter funding across the district.


